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Comment History

Tracking QVPW10HQLP

Number:

Unit Name: East End Connector

Sent By: Sylvester Williams Date/Time: 2/6/2007 5:24:28 PM
Comment:

| was told at one of the sponsored meeting that alternate 3 was first considered as a lone alternate. The Federal government told NCDOT to
consider other alternates because of environmental concerns. Is this correct?

Sent By: Contact Us Administrator Date/Time: 2/8/2007 11:14:16 AM

Comment:
Dear Mr. Williams,

When the project began over 25 years ago the four altenatives currently under consideration was being studied. As a result of that study,
alternate 3 was selected as the preferred alternative. When the study resumed, resource agencies such as (US Army Corps of Engineers,
US Fish and Wildlife, Federal Highway Administration, Division of Water Quality, and others) recommended that we take a look at all of the
alternatives studied in the original study. We are currently looking at four alternatives and will decide whether alternate 3 is still the best
alternative for this project or whether one of the other alternatives is. Thank you for your continued interest in the proposed East End
Connector Project. Please feel free to call me at (919) 733-7844 extension 254 with additional questions.
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